
 COMMENCEMENT OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITES NOTICE
For the Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre

Project Name: Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre
Project Location: Haldimand County, Ontario 
Dated at Haldimand County this the 19 of September, 2012

Summerhaven Wind, LP., is planning to engage in a renewable energy project for which a Renewable Energy 
Approval (REA) was issued by the Ministry of the Environment on March 16, 2012. The Project, called the Sum-
merhaven Wind Energy Centre, is located in the vicinity of Nanticoke, in Haldimand County, Ontario. The Project 
will consist of 56 wind turbine generators, step-up transformers, electrical collector lines, a transmission line, a 
transformer substation, turbine access roads and construction staging areas. 
The figure below identifies the areas within which the project will be located, near the shore of Lake Erie, south 
of Hagersville where Highway 20 and Highway 6 intersect. 

Commencement of Construction Activities: 
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC began initial land clearing and grading activities for the Point of Interconnect, as 
described in the REA, between Nanticoke Road and Sandusk Road, and Concession 3 and Concession 4 in 
addition to work associated with the new transmission line on Concession 3 in July 2012.  A notice was issued 
at that time to advise of these construction-related activities.  

Construction work on the wind energy centre is anticipated to commence between October 1 and October 
15, 2012. Work will begin with constructing a laydown area where non-turbine materials will be stored and a 
temporary construction office will be located.  By November 1, 2012, the Project will be under full construction; 
including, work on the transmission line, substation, access roads, buried electrical collector lines and turbine 
foundations.  The delivery of turbine components to specified areas will begin in early 2013.

Ongoing Communication: 
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC is committed to maintaining communication with local stakeholders and com-
munity members. NextEra has developed a communication protocol which includes procedures for responding 
to and addressing comments and complaints.  The protocol also requires NextEra to notify the Ministry of the 
Environment should a complaint occur.

If you have any questions or concerns throughout the Project’s construction or operation phase, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at the information provided below.

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC
Michael Bogie, Construction Manager 
5500 North Service Road, Suite 205
Burlington, ON L7L 6W6

Phone: 1-877-257-7330 
E-mail: Summerhaven.Wind@nexteraenergy.com
Website: www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com 
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